
 

 
 Monday 31st October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Parent or Carer, 
 
 
As you will be aware, this September, your child will has started working towards their GCSE 
English Literature and Language exams. As a department, we are offering the opportunity 
for your child to enhance their knowledge of one of their GCSE texts – An Inspector Calls – 
by visiting the Leicester Curve Theatre to watch a live performance of the play.  
 
Pupils will be attending the theatre on Thursday 23rd March 2023 and the performance will 
take place at 7.30pm. If there is no traffic then your child should be back at Hartshill 
Academy by 10.45pm. 
 
There are only 100 tickets available for this showing and will be offered to the whole of Year 
10. The tickets will be given out on a first come first served basis. 
 
Section A of your child’s second GCSE English Literature paper will be based on An Inspector 
Calls and this trip will be an invaluable experience for our pupils to see the play live.  
 
In order that the visit can take place a voluntary contribution of £10 will be required. If it is 
not financially viable for the visit to go ahead due to insufficient voluntary contributions 
then the money will be refunded.   
 
If you have an questions about this trip please contact me lewis.turner@midlandat.co.uk 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr Turner 

 
Mr Turner 
 
 
 
 


